
CITY OF GOOSE CREEK CULTURAL ARTS COMMISSION 

MEETING – Monday, October 11, 2021, 6PM 

Present 

• Commission: Chair, Commissioner Marsha Hassell, Commissioner Sharina 
Haynes, Commissioner Mike Owens  

• Staff: Recreation Director Crystal Reed and Cheryl Heiselman 
• City Council: Gayla McSwain, Alternate Liaison 

Call to Order  

The meeting was called to order at 6:08 pm by Chair Marsha Hassell. 

Public Comments 

No public comments 

Minutes 

Commissioner Owens made a motion to approve the minutes of the September 
13, 2021, meeting, with 1 correction to the choice of dates for the Art Walk in the 
Creek, motion was seconded by Commissioner Haynes, all in favor. Motioned 
carried. 

Old Business 

Art Walk in the Creek  

• March 26, 2021 is the date that has been submitted to the Events 
Coordinator for approval; secondary date is March 19, 2022. 

• Chair Hassell will follow up with the Artist Guild. 
• Once the details of the event are finalized, a registration form will be 

designed for the vendors. 

Art Talk in the Creek 

• Chair Hassell reported that the October event has been canceled.  
• Michelle Levani is scheduled for November 15. 



• Cheryl Heiselman will contact the Fire Department to book their training 
room for the November and December events. 

New Business 

• Chair Hassell asked the Commissioners to research guidelines for the 
Graffiti Park and report back at the next meeting.  There will also be costs 
associated with signage for the area. 
 

• Crystal Reed, the new Recreation Director for the City, introduced herself.  
She is excited to be here at Goose Creek and wants to work with the 
Cultural Arts Commission and be an asset to the Arts in Goose Creek. 
 

• Chair Hassell is interested in re-purposing the building located at McCants 
Park into a Cultural Arts Center.  She would like to ask the City if funds are 
available for a conceptual plan for the building. 
 

• Discussion on the 2022 Cultural Arts budget will be put on the agenda for 
the November meeting of the Cultural Arts Commission.    
 

• City Councilmember McSwain reported that City Council will be reviewing 
the applications for the vacancies on the Cultural Arts Commission soon. 
There are currently 4 vacancies. 

Other Business 

• None at this time 

The next meeting is scheduled for November 15, 2021. 

Adjournment 

 
Minutes pending approval from October 11, 2021 
______________________________ 
Marsha Hassell, Chairperson 


